
 

        

 

 

 

 

To:  CUSTOMER NAME 

 

Subject: Defense Federal Acquisition Regulation Supplement (DFARS) 

 

IWG High Performance Conductors, Inc. (HPC) is providing the following confirmation in 

response to the purchase requirements set forth in DFARS Sections 252.225-7008 & 252.225-

7009, Restriction on Acquisition of Specialty Metals, Restriction on Acquisition of Certain 

Articles Containing Specialty Metals respectively.  This confirmation applies to specific products 

that are or may be considered to be “specialty metals” as defined in paragraph (a) of the Dec 22 

2016 version of DFARS Section 252.225-7008. 

“Specialty metals” must be (i) made in the United States from metal that was melted in the 

United States or its outlying areas or melted in a “Qualifying Country,” or (ii) made in a 

“Qualifying Country.”  For purposes of this confirmation, a “Qualifying Country” means one or 

more of the following countries:  

Australia Austria Belgium 

Canada Czech Republic Denmark 

Egypt Estonia Finland 

France Germany Greece 

Israel Italy Japan 

Luxembourg Netherlands Norway 

Poland Portugal Slovenia 

Spain Sweden Switzerland 

Turkey United Kingdom of 

Great 

Britain and Northern 

Ireland 

  

HPC hereby confirms that none of the products sold and delivered to date by HPC to 

CUSTOMER NAME under contract or purchase order is considered to be a “specialty metal” for 

purposes of these purchasing requirements.  

Regards, 

 

 
Trina Squires 

Metallographic Analyst 

IWG High Performance Conductors, Inc. 

 

Cc:  Frank Brown, President  

 Anthony Piccione, Director of Quality International Wire – BWD & HPC 

1570 Campton Road        Inman, SC, USA 29349-8433 
 

June 11, 2018 


